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April 22, 2021 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations on your 29th annual celebration of Falun Dafa Day as you continue to 

advance the values of truthfulness, compassion and forbearance.  

 

I encourage the continued efforts to promote peace and harmony in the world and thank 

you for your positive contributions to society.  

 

I send you my warm congratulations as you gather to celebrate. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Tom Adams 

Regional and Town Councillor 

Ward 6 
 


